Western Pennsylvania S ENSSHOOTER

JANUARY 2024 EDITION

Happy New Year

The LensShooters Camera Club wishes you all a Happy New Year! We will start off the new year at 6:30 pm on Wednesday, January 10th at the Peters Township Library. Our very own club members will share a 15-minute presentation.



TIFFANY TRUNK

TONY TYE returns to talk about where to find insects and how to photograph them. This will include what camera and lens to use, and shutter speed and aperture, along with focus methods. Tony has been photographing insects for about 15 years. Both flying and crawling insects will be covered.



TONY TYE

DAWN HAMMER will share with the club about a recent trip to the Chihully Garden and Glass Museum in Seattle, Washington. This presentation will combine several of her personal interests. gardening, glass sculpture and photography. The presentation will show what you can do with iPhone photography.



DAWN HAMMER

Continued on the next page.

TIFFANY TRUNK is an avid world traveler, but explores local areas in her free time. In undergrad, Tiffany was trained as a developmental anthropologist, documenting society through photographical adventures and ethnographic methods. Currently, she is converting her portfolio from mostly architectural to portrait photography with latest endeavors including rock band photography and wedding shoots. Her interest in photography stems around society- especially gearing towards historical and even the abandoned.



Genuinely documenting moments in time and telling a good story, join Tiffany in her stories from jail, prisons, and asylums around the United States. While most people try to avoid jail, this presentation enthusiastically delves into these compounds. Explore legal abandoned photography that pays tribute to preservation of architectural styles and artifacts that are otherwise lost in growth and time. Here, we will discover beauty in decay.



SIGHT AND SOUND OFTEN GO TOGETHER FOR AN CREATIVE EXPERIENCE. THIS MONTH WE WILL CHALLENGE YOU TO SHARE WHAT ONE CAN HEAR THROUGH A PHOTOGRAPH. THE HOMEWORK THEME WILL BE "SOUND". TAKE A PHOTO THAT WILL SHARE THE SOUND. PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR PHOTO TO DAVE TAUCH AT DTAUCH 127@GMAIL.COM BY FEBRUARY 1ST.



CONGRATULATIONS TO DAWN HAMMER ON THE WINNING MONTHLY THEME "BOTTLE" PHOTO. SHE WAS DRAWN TO THE BOTTLE'S ART DECO STYLE, ANGLES AND THE LED LIGHT COLOR PALLET.

THERE WAS AN 8-WAY TIE FOR THE HONORABLE MENTION PHOTO!

